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Calientegram – March 20, 2022 

CALIENTE H.O.G. RIDE CALENDAR:  
Caliente H.O.G. sponsored rides are a Closed Event 

For all Rides, you are required to be there 15 minutes prior to KSU (Kick Stands Up) so that you can get 
signed in and attend the pre-ride briefing. 

RIDES & EVENTS 

March 26, 2022 (Saturday) – Ride LRC Tony, SRC Lou, KSU 9:00 a.m., Ride to Mikey’s Bar and Grill in 
Aransas to enjoy some wonderful seafood.   
Also Caliente will have a Pre-Fiesta Party, 11 – 4 p.m.  Tejano Music.  Free Drinks.  Taco and Vendors 
will be there.   
  
March 31, 2022 (Thursday) – Bike Night at Chunky’s. 6–10 pm.  4602 Callaghan Rd. 
  
April 2, 2022 (Saturday) - Social  
Road Captain Meeting – 0900 

·        Meeting – 1030  
  
April 10, 2022 (Sunday) – Ride LRC Jack, SRC Towne.  More details to follow. 
  
April 16, 2022 (Saturday) Easter Egg Hunt at Caliente for the children. Anyone interested in dressing up 
as the Easter Bunny for that event should email Nick asap. nick@calienteharley.com or if you would like 
to help at the event. 
  
April 23, 2022 (Saturday) – Demo Days – 12:30 – 2:30. 
  
April 28, 2022 (Thursday) - Bike Night at Chunky’s. 6–10 pm.  4602 Callaghan Rd. 
  
April 30, 2022 (Saturday) – Ride LRC F1 Frank Deyo, SRC Tony – Marble Falls and the Texas Dragon. 
  
Do you have any ideas for places to visit or interesting bike routes???  E-mail me or give me a 
call.  We’re open to suggestions.  Also, if you are interested in becoming a Road Captain and are curious 
about what that entails, ask me or any of our other fine RCs.  We’ll be happy to take you on board!  Ride 
Safely! 
Towne 
  
Ride cancellations, postponements, destination and KSU changes will be posted in a Calientegram or 
Chapter Members can text me.  Towne Besel, CCSA, Head Road Captain, Cell: (210) 373-4788    
  
Odds and Ends 

Thanks to everyone that showed up for the St Patrick’s Day party @ Ice on Fire.  (formerly 
Bradleys).   We had a great crowd with lots of yummy food.  It was a very nice evening of playing pool 
and spending time visiting with one another.  Can’t wait for our next event. 

mailto:nick@calienteharley.com


  
We also had our Spring LOH event at Abby and Arturo’s place.  We made some cement hand planters 
that we will be able to put some small plants in.  We had to battle the wind with flying cups and 
bowls.  Lots of laughter, great food and fellowship with our fellow HOG members.  Thanks Abby and 
Arturo for hosting the event and Happy Birthday to Arturo.  Diane 
     
PLEASE note that the fundraiser for Humor for Heroes has been changed to June 4th. 
 
--  
Diane "Strapless" Pittman 
Secretary 
Caliente HOG Chapter #2013 
 


